
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 9th June 2013 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 
Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
*************************************************************************************************************** 

Services and events for the coming week  
9 June Today     Second Sunday after Trinity 
8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9.45am Confirmation Service Bengeworth 
 Bishop David 
2pm Baptism Service for Hampton 
 Joanna Lily Oliver and 
 An Adult 
6pm Holy Communion Hinton 
11 Tuesday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Hampton 
2pm St Andrew’s Fellowship Hampton 
12 Wednesday  
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
 

Next Week  

16 June       Third Sunday after Trinity 
 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am All Age Worship Hampton 
2pm Baptism Service for  Hampton 
 Abigail Williams 

 
In our Benefice we include in our prayers 
Baptism... 
For Joanna Lily Oliver with the adult who are to be 
baptised today, for Abigail Williams who is to be 
baptised next Sunday and for William Stanley Atkin 
and Kaci Ella Welch who were baptised last week 
together with the parents and godparents. 
 

Confirmation... 
For Juliet Webber, Lauren Louise Cooper and Jessica 
Louise Hawkins together with all who will be confirmed 
by Bishop David this morning at St Peter’s Church, 
Bengeworth. 
 

Those who are ill... 
For Dave Beasley, David Canning, Pamela Collins, 
Win Clifford, Audrey Davies, Pam Eustace,  
Monica Garston, Harry Green, Gordon Grove, Evelyn 
Hewitt, Girlie Humphries,  Sue Jones, Clifford Lewis, 
Elaine Major, Joanne Painter, Iris Pinkstone,  
Jenny Perkins, Graham Quiney, Rosie Rencher,  
Alan Roberts, Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, 
Joan Simpson, Pat Smith, Matthew Springett,  
Mabel Thompson, Rosemary Wight and  
Janferie Wilton. 
 

Those who have died... 
For Barbara Joyce Marson, Dennis Ronald Emms  
Betty May Hinsley, Peter Banner, Gordon Grove and  
Ethel Florence Steedman together those who mourn. 
 

Please add to your prayers...  
Bishop John, Denise and their family. 

We ask you for your prayers for Denise who has been 
diagnosed with cancer. Bishop John and his family are 
hoping and praying with all their hearts that it will 
respond to chemotherapy.  
It's a very hard and anxious-making time and your 
prayers for God's healing touch on Denise would be 
greatly appreciated, and also for the children, aged 
thirteen and nine, for whom this is very difficult. 
Bishop John would be grateful not only for your 
ongoing prayers during the coming months but also for 
your understanding as he tries to juggle his 
responsibilities as our Bishop with his duty to care for 
Denise and the children. Chemotherapy is very 
debilitating and it is going to be a very demanding 
time. 
 

Please also find time to pray for all others who suffer 

from or who are affected by cancer. 
 

 NOTICES 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Downing Street has announced that the Rt Revd 
David Walker, currently Bishop of Dudley, is to 

become the 12th Bishop of Manchester. 
Bishop David will leave the Diocese of Worcester  

in October to take up his new post 
 

St ANDREW’S FELLOWSHIP  
Next meeting will be at 2pm on Tuesday 12th June 

in the Scout & Guide Hall.  
Please make every effort to be present. 

  

PERTERTIDE AT HINTON  
Patronal Service 11.45am Sunday 23rd June 

Followed at 1pm by Hinton Village Fete 
Stalls, Refreshments and Attractions for all Ages 

including a bar and a BBQ. 
All are welcome. 

 

COFFEE MORNING AT SEDGEBERROW 
Coffee morning in St Mary’s church 

Thursday 27th June, at 10am to 12-noon. 
 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 
As part of our support for the Homeless in 

Evesham, donation boxes are in Hampton and 
Sedgeberrow churches for your gifts, to support the 

work of Caring Hands.  
 


